
        

• ‘Go live’ begins March 8, 2021

• All child and family early intervention information will be gathered 
and stored securely in IN EI Hub

• Providers will create visit notes in the system and ask you to sign 
them electronically

• Providers may ask to use your WiFi during their visit. This is up to 
you and will not affect your child’s early intervention services in 

any way

• All information will be in one place, which will support the 
Individualized Family Service Plan team collaboration 

and communication

We look forward to sharing our new system with you and providing 

improved services to the infants and toddlers in our program.   

For questions about IN EI Hub, please call 877-522-1065, Monday - Friday,  
8 a.m. – 5 p.m. Eastern Time 

Fact Sheet for Families

To provide better communication and services for families, First Steps has 

been working to update how service coordinators and providers will collect 

and manage your child and family information. We are excited to introduce 

the new Indiana Early Intervention Hub! 

Quick facts about IN EI Hub: 




